
Dear Friends of Joya,
Joya Child & Family Development is a nonprofit Neurodevelopmental 
Center of Excellence staffed by certified teachers, therapists, pediatric 
nurses, a pediatrician, and social workers. Founded in 1960 as the 
Spokane Guilds’ School, we provide early intervention services to 
children and families regardless of their ability to pay. Our work and 
interventions change the entire trajectory of a child’s life, leading 
to better outcomes in social-emotional and physical health, school, 
and work.

Families seeking our help are never turned away, regardless of 
their ability to pay. In order for us to continue providing these 
services to families in our community, we need your help!

Our 44th Annual Spring Gala, Auction & Dinner will be held on Friday, March 
14, 2025 at The Spokane Convention Center in Spokane, Washington. 
Please consider donating an item, service, or experience for our 600+ 
guests to bid on that night. All proceeds directly support Joya and ensure 
every family in Spokane can access our life-changing program.

To ensure proper acknowledgement in our auction booklet, please deliver 
items or arrange a pick up by February 19, 2025. Feel free to contact me 
at 509.326.1651 or krista.caro@joya.org with any questions. You may 
also visit our website to enter your donation at www.joya.org/auction.

Donations may be delivered to my attention at:
Joya Child & Family Development
 1016 N. Superior St. 
Spokane, WA 99202

On behalf of the children at Joya Child & Family Development, 
thank you for your thoughtful consideration of our request.

Kindly,

Krista Caro, Events Manager
Joya Child & Family Development
Tax ID #91-0863163

Where every child is limitless
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